
Village of Glendale Heights 
Parks & Recreation Committee  

Tuesday, January 19, 2021 
Sports Hub 

 
Trustee Pat Maritato called the hybrid meeting to order at 7:05 p.m. 

Roll Call: 

Jeanette Wilson (Parks and Recreation Committee Member)   
Aaron Murauskas (Parks and Recreation Committee Member) Present/Zoom 
Pat Maritato (Parks and Recreation Committee Member - Chairman) Present 
Enrique Arroyo (Parks and Recreation Committee Member) Present/Zoom 
Other Attendance:  
Keith Knautz, Director of Parks, Recreation, and Facilities Present 
Chester Pojack, Trustee District 5 Present 

 

Approval of Regular Meeting Minutes 1-21-20 

Enrique Arroyo motioned to approve.  Aaron seconded the motion.  Minutes approved. 

Discussion Regarding – Camera Park Update 

An update was given by Director Knautz on the Camera Park project.  Director Knautz discussed bids 
coming in and working with low bidder to try to bring down the current price of the project as the bid 
exceeded the budget.  He is hoping to get the project finalized and on the agenda for Village Board 
approval in the next month.  

Discussion Regarding - Preschool 

Director Knautz discussed Preschool still not being in session due to being in-line with SD 16 and their 
remote status.  He is hopeful that we will get the kids back into school in the near future. 

Discussion Regarding – Sexual Harassment and Discrimination Policy Committee Training 

Director Knautz mentioned that the members of the Committee were required to take a training class that 
all committees and commission members in the Village would be taking.  Director Knautz mentioned he 
would be sending out a link to the training and asked that the Committee watch the video and take the 
required test by February 15, 2021.   

Upcoming Events and Program Updates 

Director Knautz highlighted those things that had taken place over the last few months as well as the 
special events that had taken place.  One of the highlighted events was the Tree Lighting Ceremony at 
Camera Park where residents could tune into a radio station to hear the Mayor and Santa light the 
Christmas trees in the park followed by a short Fireworks display.  Many compliments were received 

Enrique Arroyo moved and Aaron Murauskas seconded a motion to adjourn.  The motion carried 
by voice vote and the meeting adjourned at 7:35 pm. 


